# Winter Newsletter

### January 2018 • Issue 18-01

### **Thank You For Your Support**

We are truly grateful to all of our donors, volunteers and community partners. We would like to extend our sincere appreciation for the support we receive for the Clinton Public Hospital. We are privileged to be part of such a caring and compassionate community.

The Foundation recently received a \$5000.00 bequest from the Estate of Ina Mae Durst. The donation left by Mrs. Durst will be used towards



a future purchase of equipment for the operating room at Clinton Public Hospital.

For details about Planned Giving, please contact your Lawyer or Financial Advisor, when writing your Will.

There are many ways you can support the CPH Foundation and make a significant contribution to our hospital and the healthcare in our community.

For more information, please visit the "Ways To Help" section of our website.



On November 8th, members of the Huron County Wedding Show Committee presented the CPH Foundation with \$900.00, the proceeds from this year's Wedding Show.



On December 14th, employees from Gateway Casinos Clinton presented the Foundation with a \$500.00 cheque. Gateway supports its communities through financial donations, volunteering and in-kind goods and services.







## RECENT NEWS

#### 2017 CKNX Health Care Heroes Radiothon



The CPH Foundation would like to extend a special thank you to the Clinton & District Kinsmen for supporting our goal with their annual breakfast again this year!

The CKNX Health Care Heroes Radiothon took place on October 21st and was a great success. With donations on the day of and following the event, we are excited to have reached our \$20,000 goal.

The CPH Foundation Board of Directors would like to thank everyone who supported this year's event and the Foundation's goal. Your commitment and generosity make a positive impact at our hospital.





#### 2017 Christmas Campaign

On December 1st, our annual Christmas letter was mailed out to residents in Clinton and surrounding communities. This letter gives us the opportunity to update our community on the successes of our fundraising events over the past year and announce any upcoming projects. The financial support we received from our generous donors throughout the campaign this year was fantastic, raising more than \$31,000.00 for our hospital by the end of 2017. Thank you for your support!



# UPCOMING EVENTS



# tickets available

from any
Foundation Director
and in the
Foundation Office

This year's biennial Gala Dinner,
Live & Silent Auction is sure
to be an evening full of fun.
The Master of Ceremonies will
be none other than theatre
actor, professional speaker and
former radio personality,
Neil Aitchison.
The Foundation has set a goal
to raise \$200,000.00 at this
year's event, to assist with the
purchase of a new Digital X-ray

Unit for the hospital.

## Mark Your Calendar

2018 CKNX Health Care Heroes Radiothon Saturday, October 20, 2018



#### Clinton Public Hospital Foundation 98 Shipley Street, Clinton, ON, NOM 1L0 www.cphfoundation.ca

### **Volunteering with the Foundation**

The Clinton Public Hospital Foundation Board of Directors consists of a group of individuals who volunteer their time to serve as representatives of the organization and encourage the involvement of others, in the work of the Foundation. The directors of the foundation accept and promote the mission, goals and objectives of the organization. In the director role, an individual assists in the Foundation's commitments for advancement of health care and the well-being of those served by the Clinton Public Hospital, through the raising, managing and distribution of funds for equipment and infrastructure to our hospital. For more information about the criteria for board membership, please contact the Foundation Office directly.

There are many other opportunities to volunteer your time to assist the Foundation. Volunteers are always needed in the organization, set up and on the day of our fundraising events. We also have community events throughout the year, where the presence of the Foundation and their volunteers are beneficial to the success of the Foundation's goals. Through the contribution of your time and talents, you are greatly supporting the work of the Foundation and many hands make light work. If you would like to be added to our volunteer list, please contact Darlene in the Foundation Office.

### 2017-2018 Board of Directors

Darren Stevenson - Board Chair Una Roy - Board Vice-Chair; Fundraising Chair Steve Brown - Treasurer; Finance & Investment Chair; Medical Clinic Treasurer

Bob Clark - Director Christi DeJong - Director Linda Dunford - Director; Nominating & Bylaw Chair Jane Groves - Director Fred Lobb - Director Sibyl Tebbutt - Director



519-482-3440 ext:6297 email: cph.foundation@hpha.ca

